ELEGMAYIS 17 Fit 30213

ErRIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING/MEDIA ADVISORY

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a meeting of the County Legislature of the County of Erie, New York, shall be
held in the Chambers of the Legislature, located at Old County Hall, 92 Franklin Street, 4™ Floor, Buffalo,
New York, in said County, on the 1% day of June, 2017, at 6:00 p.m., prevailing time, for the purpose of
conducting a public hearing to hear comment on the Erie Community College Proposed 2017 — 2018
Budget.

Copies of the proposed budget are available for Public Inspection at the Office of the Clerk of the
Legislature, located at Old County Hall, 92 Franklin Street, 4™ Floor, Buffalo, New York 14202.

The proposed budget can also be viewed on the internet at:
http://www2.erie.gov/legislature/sites/www2.erie.gov.legislature/files/uploads/Session Folders/2017/
Session 9/17Comm.9M-10.PDF

Individuals wishing to speak may sign up at karen.mccarthy@erie.gov. Remarks and presentations from
all speakers will be limited to 3 minutes.

Dated: Buffalo, New York
May 15, 2017

By: Karen M. McCarthy
Clerk, County Legislature
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